In recognition of American Indian Heritage Month, of the land that our schools and District are sited on,
of the commitment of the State of WI to American Indian History teaching in our schools, and of the
contributions of our American Indian students and staff; the Ho Chunk Nation flag will be flown at all
Waunakee Community School District Buildings for the month of November each year.



